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Dear parents and carers 
 
Wendy & Peter Pan 
The children were thrilled with the Wendy & Peter Pan performance at the RSC 
yesterday.  As always they had a memorable time!  They behaved really well and 
were happy to take part in the pre-stage show.  We will publish some photos  
after the half term. 
 
Sydenham Superstars 
In place of our Superstars this week we have finally managed to announce the 
winners of our Building Competition.  Steve Redgrave form Ashe Construction 
has been back in school recently and presented the prizes during assembly today. 
 
Adult & Community Learning Course 
We are hosting a FREE 6 week literacy course run by Adult and Community 
Learning in, please see attached flyer for further information.  The course starts 
on Thursday 6th March 2014, and runs for 6 weeks from 9am – 11am.  If you 
are interested, please fill in the reply slip and return to the school office by Friday 
February 28th 2014.  Places are limited so please book early.  If you require any 
further details please contact Lucy Whittington on 01789 416963. 

Congratulations to the winners of our  
Builder's Competition.   

Each winner received a £10 book token 

 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


Menu Vegetarian Menu 

Tempura Battered Fish Fillet 

Chipped potatoes 
(garnished with fresh tomatoes, lemon 

wedges and Ketchup) 

Vegetables/Salad of the day 

Broccoli & Sweetcorn Bake 
(topped with crispy sliced potatoes) 

Herby Garlic Bread &  

Vegetables/Salad of the day 

Homemade Strawberry Slice with Custard 

Mother’s Day Lunch 
 
I would like to book     adult lunches. How many of these are vegetarian? 
 
And     children’s lunches. How many of these are vegetarian? 
 
for Monday 31st March and enclose the payment with this slip  
(£2.90 adults, £2.00 children) 

 
Names and classes of children: .............................................................................................. 
 
       Signed: ......................................................................... Date: ................................ 

We have a special treat for Mum’s this Mother’s Day. On Monday 31st March we will be hav-
ing a special Mother’s Day lunch. Mum’s and Grandma’s are welcome to come and join us at 
12.15pm for this special lunch.  Lunches cost just £2.90 for adults and £2.00 for children.  If 
you would like to join us for lunch please return the slip below with your payment on Mon-

day. We know all you Mum’s deserve a treat! Look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 97% this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support!   

This week’s attendance: 
lass R MB: 97.2% 
Class R AH: 95.1% 
Class 1 LC: 97.2% 
Class 1 KH: 96.7% 

Class 2: 88.5% 
Class 3: 98.9% 
Class 4: 98.4% 
Class 5: 98.9% 
Class 6: 80.8% 

Overall Attendance: 94.55% 
Congratulations to Year 3 & Year 5 who achieved 98.9% this 

week - a fantastic achievement! 



School Photo Sessions 
One of our parents has very kindly offered her services for a photo shoot held in the school on 
Tuesday 25th February 2014.  The sessions will be held from 3pm - 6pm and can be booked di-
rect with Magda on the number above. 
 
Kip on a Ship 
We have set the dates for our Year 5 residential trip on HMS Belfast in London.  Further details 
have been sent out today with the Year 5 children.  It is a fabulous experience and we do hope 
they can all join us this year. 
 
Parents evening 
Thank you to those parents that came to parents evening.  If you were unable to attend please 
arrange another mutually convenient time to meet with you childs class teacher.  
 
Half Term Activities 
We have been sent some information from SWiRLS regarding activities being held during the half 
term.  They are attached.  
 
End of term 
We return to school on Monday 24th February. Have a lovely holiday! 
 
Best wishes, 
Juliette Westwood and Carla Matthews 
Executive Head Teacher and Associate Head Teacher 








